From: |

Sent: 04 May 2020 09:33

To: Yeung, Raymond

Cc: Planning

Subject: Application Number2020/1220/A
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

[EXTERNAL EMATL] Bewarc — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Pleasc take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify vour password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting o be about Covid 19 being used as cover [or scams so exlra vigilance is required.

Dear Raymond
I write on behalf of the Marchmont Association, the local amenity group for this community.
We understand you are the case officer for the above application.

We would like to submit an objection to these signs as

1. They spoil the appearance of the conservation area and

2. The brightness of the light pollution is likely to cause disruption to the residential flats above (we
understand these properties are empty at the moment, many students etc have moved out due to the
pandemic)

Regards

Marchmont Association

This e-mail (including any attachments) is intended for the above- named person(s). It is confidential and may contain
legally privileged information. If you receive it in error please delete it, inform the sender and do not copy, distribute or
take any action in reliance upon it. Any unauthorised use or dissemination is prohibited. Messages are susceptible to
alteration. The Marchmont Association shall not be liable for the message if altered, changed or falsified. Any
opinions expressed are not necessarily those of the Marchmont Association



